Veteran’s Day Tribute Ceremony

At Mill Creek Elementary School
Thursday, November 9t at 2:00 p.m.

—— Hosted by Student Council

Please join us in paying respect to all American Veterans
by wearing red, whit@ and blue on Thursday.

Mill Creek families are welcome to honor their loved ones
who are presently serving or have in the past.
Please submit their names, service information, and digital photo
by post or message by Wed., Nov. 8", on the PTC Facebook page:
www.facebook.com/millcreekptc.

They will be shared in a photo album on the page, as well as
in a list recited by Student Council at their ceremony.

Did you know:
e You can search for or create a memorial page for your veteran ancestors on
Fold3’s Military Honor Wall at https://www.fold3.com/wall
e You can honor your WWI Ancestor, as well as women who supported the
WWII war effort, at www.bucksgen.org.




